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Sandra Soto

From: Janet Brunson
Sent: Friday, June 01, 2018 3:05 PM
To: 'aetiii@comcast.net'
Cc: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: Re:  Docket No. 20170235-EI

Dear Ms. Turner: 
 
Thank you for your recent letter to the Florida Public Service Commission about Florida Power & Light Company’s (FPL) 
request regarding its acquisition of the City of Vero Beach’s electric utility. Specifically, FPL has requested authority to 
charge its rates to former Vero Beach customers and for approval of its proposed accounting treatment for the 
transaction. To provide Commissioners and staff an opportunity to review your comments, your letter has been placed 
on the correspondence side of the docket file. 
 
Commission staff filed its recommendation on FPL’s request on May 25, 2018. The Commission is scheduled to address 
FPL’s request at its June 5, 2018 Commission Conference.  The event will be livestreamed, beginning at 9:30 a.m., by 
accessing the following link:  http://www.floridapsc.com/Conferences/AudioVideoEventCoverage.  
 
Thank you, again, for your letter, and if you have additional questions or need further assistance, please call our toll-free 
consumer assistance line, 1-800-342-3552. 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                Sincerely, 
 
 
                                                                                                                Cynthia Muir, Director 
                                                                                                                Consumer Assistance & Outreach 
 
CM/jmb                                                                                                                




